
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #47                    Tuesday, November 2, 2021 

 
Important reminder to all students: Now that IDs have been distributed, it is expected that IDs will be worn and visible to staff 
during the school day when you are present in the building. Your id card is necessary when going through the lunch line, checking 
into the library, and when checking in at attendance after the start of the school day. Lanyards were distributed to Freshman 
during Advisory, 10/27/21. 10th – 12th grade students should use the lanyards they received last year. If you don’t have a lanyard, 
stop down to the main office to get one.  
 
The following Colleges visits are scheduled for the week of 11/01/21: 
Albright College – Wed. Nov. 3, 2021      8:00 AM   
Bryant University – Wed. Nov. 3, 9:30 AM                                 
Air Force ROTC – Thurs. Nov. 4, 2021    9:30 AM   
Randolph College – Thurs. Nov. 4, 12:45 PM 
Indiana University of Pennsylvania – Fri. Nov. 5, 8:00 AM 
Students can sign up for these college visits in Naviance under Colleges tab, and then click on College visits. Both virtual and in 
person college visits are held in the College & Career Center in the Counseling Office. 
 
A representative from the Air Force will be setting up a table during all lunches on 11/4. 
A representative from the Army will be setting up a table during all lunches on 11/17 
 
Juniors and Seniors: Are you undecided about what you want to do after HS? Are you considering college, but not sure of a 
major? Then join us November 8th at 9:30AM. We will discuss career paths and share information on resources available to 
help you explore your options. A representative from F&M will present this information. Students must sign up by November 
5th.  Sign up information can be found on your Class of Schoology page.  
 
Seniors and Families that would like assistance in filling out the FAFSA can sign up for our FAFSA Workshop, scheduled for 
November 17th from 5-7PM. Please see your Class of Schoology page or check your Schoology calendar for information on how 
to sign up.  
 
The MTHS Counseling Office will host a virtual presentation on Dual and Early Enrollment Opportunities on November 11th at 
6:30PM. This event will take place over zoom. More information is also available on the Schoology class of pages. 
 
Attention AP Students: This is a reminder that Sunday, 11/7/2021, is the last day to register and pay for an AP exam without a 
late fee or cancel an exam without a cancelation fee. After this date, a $40 late fee and a $40 cancelation fee will be charged 
per exam. Students must register for AP exams in their College Board account and pay for the exam in Total Registration. Please 
see Mrs. Zimmerman in the Counseling Office if you have any questions. 
 
An information night will be held for students considering pursuing an International Baccalaureate diploma during junior and 
senior years. Families are invited to the meeting in November 3 at 7:00 pm in Convocation Hall. For more information, see 
Dr. Penner in room 282. 
 
Attention seniors: The FINAL Senior portrait sessions for the yearbook will take place on Friday, November 5th in Convocation 
Hall. To schedule an appointment, go to prestigeportraits.com and enter your 8-digit appointment code. OR, enter your state and 
city, and then choose an appointment date and time. If you do not get your portrait taken, you will not be included in the 
senior section of the yearbook. Please see or email Mrs. Schiffhauer or Mrs. Wolfe with questions or concerns.  
 
Student pictures were distributed last week. Students who did not receive their pictures at that time can pick them up in the 
main office.  
 
Attention Seniors: Yearbook is looking for your childhood photographs of you and a classmate or a group of classmates for the 
Now and Then section of the yearbook. Re-create these childhood photos using your present-day selves. Please email your 
photographs to neffvue@gmail.com. Pictures must be submitted by Tuesday, November 30. 
 
If you plan on playing a winter school sport in the 2021-2022 school year, for the high school or middle school, we will require a 
PIAA Physical to be submitted.  The Physical Deadline for Winter Sports is TODAY, November 1st!  See the Athletics Page for 
more information.  
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Baseball:  All interested students who are looking for information regarding baseball offseason workouts should report to the 
Varsity baseball field this Thursday, Nov. 4, at 3 p.m. Please report to the first base side bleachers. This meeting will last no more 
than 30 minutes.                 Coach McCarthy 
 
Winter Track:  Anyone interested in joining Winter Track for 2021-2022 season, there will be an organizational meeting in 
Convocation Hall on Tuesday, November 9th at 2:45 pm.  If you are unable to attend, please see Coach Shugarts in room 010 or 
Coach Houck in room 209 for information. 
 
Bowling: The organizational meeting will be held today, November 1, @ 2:45 p.m. in the Cafeteria for those interested in 
receiving info for trying out for the high school bowling team.       Coach Jensen 
 
Boys Basketball Open Gyms for boys in grades 7-9 will run from 5:30PM-7:00PM in the Middle School on the following 
Wednesdays: November 3rd and November 10th.  Please contact Coach Sheetz with any questions – sheetz.zach@gmail.com 
 
It is Rec Basketball season! Manheim Township Rec Basketball league registration is now going on and will end on Friday, 
November 12th. Register today at manheimtownship.org. 
 
 
 
THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY. 
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